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Thank you for your interest in the Orange County Clerk-Recorder Departmentôs newsletter. We will be bringing 
you periodic updates on the latest news, information and events affecting the department. I am honored and 
privileged to serve as your County Clerk-Recorder. Please contact my office at (714) 834-2500 or visit us at  
ocrecorder.com for more information about the department or the services provided to the public. 

               Sincerely, 

                      Hugh Nguyen 

                                     County Clerk-Recorder 
  

 WELCOME                                    Newsletter - September 2018 

Mark Your Calendars: 

October 8, 2018 - Columbus Day (office closed) 

October 20, 2018 - Special Saturday Opening 

  OC Weddings Mobile App 

Donôt forget to download the OC Weddings app. 
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Orange County Clerk-Recorder Department Receives 2018 CSAC Merit Award 

The California Association of Counties (CSAC) has awarded the Orange County Clerk-Recorder Department with a 2018 Merit 
Award in recognition of its G2G: Government to Government Recordings Made Easy submission in the category of Government 
Finance, Administration & Technology. The department received recognition for its efforts to give government agencies the ability 
to submit document recordings electronically to any participating county using a single computer from anywhere using the G2G 
component to access the departmentôs SECURE electronic delivery system.  

The G2G component to SECURE was created in order to help government agencies enjoy the same benefits that other users of 
SECURE have come to enjoy. G2G eliminates recording wait times, eliminates the need for envelopes and postage and also 
eliminates transportation costs. The biggest benefit of G2G is that government agencies now have the ability to submit document 
recordings to any participating county using a single computer from anywhere. The development of G2G was a collaborative ef-
fort with our owner counties ï Los Angeles, Riverside and San Diego. Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen would like to thank them for 
their support and for making G2G a possibility.  

ñI am honored and pleased by this award,ò Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen said. ñWe wouldnôt be able to celebrate this 

award if it wasnôt in large part due to the hard work, dedication and professionalism of my staff.ò 

 

This is not the first time CSAC recognizes the department for its innovative spirit. In 2014, CSAC honored the department with a 
Merit Award for its efforts to make the departmentôs services more accessible to working families though its once-a-month special 
Saturday openings ï a program that continues to be in effect. Each year, CSAC honors the most innovative programs developed 
and implemented by California Counties though its Challenge Awards. The awards recognize the innovativeness of California 
counties in finding effective and cost-saving ways to provide services to their residents.  
 

For more information about the Clerk-Recorder Department and the services it provides, please visit  

OCRecorder.com 

 



 

 

Orange County Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen Receives Rose Award  

From The Orange County  Taxpayers Association 

 

During the month of September, Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen was awarded a 2018 Rose Award by 

the Orange   County Taxpayers Association recognizing his department's innovations and services 

while saving taxpayers money. The award was presented to him during this year's 8th Annual Roses, 

Radishes and Royalty Awards dinner which was held at the Islands in the City of Newport Beach. 

 

Rose Awards are presented to those individuals or organizations that have been friends to the         

taxpayers. This is Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen's  first Rose Award.  

 

Congratulations to Clerk-Recorder Hugh Nguyen on his achievement!! 


